TOWN OF LOCKPORT GRIEVANCE PROCEDURES

NOTICE: Pursuant to the Governor's executive order 202.22, the Town of Lockport Board of Assessment Review will convene to hear grievances of assessments remotely without the in person participation of individuals filing grievances or the public. Individuals filing grievances will have the opportunity to present their complaints to the Board of Assessment Review at its meeting on May 26, 2020 by conference call. Please contact the Assessor's Office at (716) 439-9526 for more information on how to participate by conference call. The meeting of the Board of Assessment Review scheduled for May 26, 2020 will be available for live viewing by the general public on Youtube. Please visit the Town's web page http://www.elockport.com/ and follow the link to access the live-stream broadcast.